
Project-Based Learning Presentation 
at the next Wildwood PGO Meeting 

Wednesday, May 24, 6.00pm 

 6pm  PGO meeting in the Library 
– Hear about open PGO positions 
for next year.  We need You! 

 6.30pm  Nick will present on the 
implementation of Project Based 
Learning in Grades K-6 and the 
impact it will have on your 
children.  Come find out about 
this exciting journey into hands-
on, problem-based, in-depth 
learning. 

 7-7.30pm  Meet & Greet  


